
 
 
 
Dear friends of mathematics in Erlangen, 

As has been the case for a number of years, we would like to honor the graduates of our 
teaching unit in the academic year 2024/25 in a 

 
 

Graduation Ceremony 

on Friday, November 7, 2025, 
at 6.30 pm in H12 (Emmy Noether lecture hall) 

of the Felix Klein Building, 
Cauerstraße 11 

 
 
I warmly invite you and your relatives to attend. After the welcome address by the Dean of 
Studies and the subsequent congratulations, there will be a delicious buffet in the building. 

If you would like to attend the buffet, please register. The teaching unit Mathematics and Data 
Science would like to invite its graduates, for whom the contribution towards expenses is 
therefore waived. For each additional person, however, we have to charge a contribution 
towards expenses of €20.00. 

To facilitate the organization of the celebration, please register online at https://www.math- 
datascience.nat.fau.de/im-studium/abschlussfeier/ by 31.10.2025. 

I look forward to seeing you there 
With best regards 

signed. Prof. Dr. Timm Oertel 
Dean of Studies of the Department of Mathematics and Data Science 



 
Payment instructions: see next page 

Please transfer the contribution towards expenses for the examination ceremony by October 
20, 2025 to the account specified below, stating the intended purpose (otherwise no allocation 
is possible). 

Account holder: Staatsoberkasse Bayern in Landshut 

IBAN: DE66 7005 0000 0301 2792 80 

BIC: BYLADEMMXXX; Bayer. Landesbank München 

Purpose: PK 0002.0163.2171; Surname, first name 


